
  

will take place Monday April 22, 
Thursday April 24, and Friday April 26! Screenings will be 
completed by our Kindergarten teachers, Mrs. Neumann 
and Mrs. Wyler, during school hours. Families will receive 
results no later than May 10.  Also, plan to join us for 
Kindergarten Signing Night on May 14 (more details to 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 

Teacher Appreciation Week: is May 6 - May 10. If 
you would like to help during the week and organize 
something special for our teachers, please join us 
May 1 for our next meeting at 6pm or email        
     pto@royred.org. 

http://www.rrls.org/
https://www.instagram.com/r.r.l.s.rockets/
https://www.facebook.com/rrlsNR
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCXMa7ErxKSdz4fS9NV43G6g
mailto:pto@royred.org



